
Mr Noble’s News 
We have three weeks of this term left. Of course this year we have Easter in the term, 

which is the reason that we have 11 weeks. 
1. Easter for us means that we have no school Friday 30th March, Monday 2nd 

April and Tuesday 3rd April. School resumes as per normal on Wednesday 4th 

April. 
2. School Development Day- We have a change of dates for our next School 

Development Day. We have an opportunity to join with the staff at Derby 

District High School on Monday 30th April. Through DDHS the staff at KSOTA 

can access Professional Development pertaining to Classroom Observation and 

Feedback. This is a process mandated by the Education Department and all 

teachers will need to undergo the training. What this means is that Air lessons 

for students at KSOTA will begin on Tuesday 1st May. So this means there will 

be no school on Monday 30th April.  
3. Home Tutors Seminar – HTS Registration Documents are going into the 

mail this week. HTS is during NAPLAN week 14-18 May. Please turn the 

Registration Papers back to KSOTA asap. It is easier to register and later drop 

out than get on board at the last minute. There will be no swimming lessons at 

HTS this year. We have had the 

drama of no teachers last year and 

the situation where it is too cold and 

we are battling to get children into 

the water.  
4. Congratulations to Mrs Paidra’s K/

PP class for their great work with 

their assembly last week. I was unable 

to be there but I heard that it was a 

great event!  
5. ANZAC Ceremony – 8am Friday 

13th April in the Muster Room. 

Everyone welcome. 

I would like to congratulate everyone on their efforts across the term. 
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26th March– School 

Council Meeting 

3pm 

30th March- Good 

Friday Public holiday 

2nd April– Easter 

Monday Public 

Holiday 
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Tuesday Public 
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6th April– final 

Feedback Friday of 

the term 

13th April– ANZAC 

Ceremony 

Last day of term 

 

 

26th March 2018 

    

  
Thank you to those families who have 

sent in their gold coin donations for 

participating in our Pyjama Day last 

Monday. The staff at KSOTA also got 

into the spirit of things. If you haven’t 

yet, please send your donations in 

with your red bags to be donated to 

our wonderful P&C. 




